- TELEPHONE 180

OFFICE OF

COUNTY SUPERINTENDENT

FRANKLIN COUNTY

OTTAWA, KANSAS

February 21, 194l

Mr. Forrest C., Allen
University of' Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear !re Allen .

On October 28, I wrote to you asking you to
speak at our Teacher-Board meeting. I received
your reply saying that it would depend on the
Basketball tournament in Kensas City. I under-
stand that it will be held March the tenth to
the fifteenth inclusively. I should like to

know if it would be possible for you to give the
address at the Teacher-Board lMembers banquet
to be held Tuesday, lMarch 18 at 7:00 Pe. I

In your reply please let us know what the
charges will be if you are able to come.

Very truly yours,

Eolf o

Ethel Seymour
Co. Superintendent

ES/BR

MRS. ETHEL SEYMOUR
SUPERINTENDENT



